SANITARY SHUTDOWN NOTICE

TO:

All Departments with Space in the West Wing of University Hospital

FROM:

RE:

Sanitary Shutdown Notice for Wednesday, October 7, 2020
DATE: 
October 1, 2020

On Wednesday, October 7, 2020, from 7 AM to Noon there will be a Sanitary Shutdown in the West Wing of University Hospital to facilitate the ongoing work for the 3601 West Angio Renovation.
The following rooms will be affected:

8604, 7603, 7602A, 6603, 6500, 5614, 5600, 4602, 4606, 4607, 4608, 4611, 4613, 4615, 3601, 2404, 1600
Please do not use the sinks, toilets and drains in any of these rooms during this time.  These rooms will have signs installed on the doors as a reminder to not use.  

Please contact Zach Hurd at 315-350-1893 for questions.

